
 
 

August 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Following an unusual and challenging year for our students, parents and staff, I am pleased to report that 
13 students achieved an outstanding set of grades and we are looking forward to receiving Year 11 student 
results shortly. 
 
In the next school year, we are looking forward to a number of exciting developments that we feel will 
further enhance the experience of your child; these include the installation of solar panelling to reduce the 
Academy’s carbon footprint, the first phase of refurbishment of the fitness suite, more table tennis tables 
on the second hard play area, and much more. 

 

As we look ahead to the start of a new academic year, I would ask you to review all contents within the 
mailing, sharing pertinent details with your child. We are keen for students to be well prepared for their 
September start and the first part of this process is to ensure they have a full grasp of all essential 
information. 
 
We highly value our relationship with parents and look forward to welcoming your child to the Academy on 
Wednesday 7 September. Details of the first day and first week arrangements are provided to support them 
making as productive and stress-free start to the term as possible. To aid them, would parents please ensure 
students have all equipment required and arrive in full adherence to the Academy’s dress code.  

 
I hope that students have a good break over the summer and I look forward to welcoming them at the start 
of term. Please note, Year 12 students joining from other schools (external students) will have 
arrangements for the induction day sent to them separately.  

 
Best regards 

 
Mr I Williams 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


